
Poor January. October has Halloween…. parents 
and kids celebrate. November has Thanksgiving 
and families celebrate. In December we have 
Christmas, Hanukkah and Kwanzaa, and parents 
and kids celebrate. Then there's Festivus, for 
the rest of us. And on all these days there's 
candy, food… and presents! January has New 
Year's Day, but everyone celebrates It on New 
Year’s Eve, December 31st... and they are all 
partied out by a little after midnight before 
New Year's Day even gets a chance.  

 

Poor January. It gets slighted every year. It’s 
not fair. And we're gonna do something about it.  

The Rotary Club of Secaucus and The Rotary 
Club of Garfield are going to celebrate the 
holidays on Thursday, January 9th and start the 
new year off with a bang by giving January its 
rightful place for the holiday season. 

Place: Picco Tavern 

160 Prospect avenue 

Hackensack, nj 

Time: 6:30 - 11:00 PM 
Cost: $60 pp for a full buffet & 2 drink tickets 

FREE VALET PARKING 

Rsvp by jan. 2nd to: info@secaucusrotary.org or 
garfieldymca@optonline.net 

ALL ARE WELCOME 


